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February 29, 2024  

Mr. Jeremy Dommu 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy 
1000 Independence Avenue SW 
Washington, DC  20585-0121 
  
Via email to:  FansAndBlowers2022STD0002@ee.doe.gov 
  
Docket: EERE–2022–BT–STD–0002; RIN 1904–AF40 
 
Dear Mr. Dommu: 
 
On behalf of Air Movement and Control Association (AMCA) International1, I am submitting this 
memorandum to document that an ex parte meeting occurred at DOE headquarters on 
February 8, 2024 to discuss the energy standard Notice of Proposed Rule on fans and blowers.  
 
The AMCA delegation was comprised of: 

• Mark Bublitz, New York Blower 
• Thomas Catania, consultant to AMCA 
• Michael Ivanovich, AMCA International  
• Kenneth Kuntz, Greenheck 
• Christian Taber, Big Ass Fans 
• Brett Vake, Twin City Fan 

 
Thank you for your time and consideration for hosting the meeting. 
 
Michael Ivanovich 
Senior Director, Global Affairs 
AMCA International 
mivanovich@amca.or  

 
1 AMCA International is a not-for-profit association of manufacturers of fans, dampers, louvers, air 
curtains, and other air-system components for commercial HVAC, industrial-process, and power-
generation applications. With programs such as certified ratings, laboratory accreditation, verification of 
compliance, and international-standards development, its mission is to advance the knowledge, growth, 
and integrity of the air movement and control industry. 


